Editor’s Comment

With this volume, we welcome four new members to the MIS Quarterly editorial board as well as a new
managing editor. Daniel Robey of Florida International University and Peter Mather of Air Products, Inc.
have accepted appointments as consulting editors. Dan Couger of the University of Colorado and John
Henderson of MIT join us as associate editors. Leslie Maggi is the new managing editor.

In this volume we also begin publication of an “Issues and Opinions” (1&0) feature that will occupy this
space from time-to-time. This feature’s objective is to provide a forum for the communication of opinions
concerning important issues in MIS.
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